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Comments: I am 100% AGAINST a cull of the Heber Herd. The Heber Wild Horse Herd population has remained

stable since a 2005 Federal Court injunction prevented the Forest Service from capturing and removing free-

roaming horses in the Sitgreaves National Forest. Although there has been no cull and no birth control used on

the Heber Herd there is NO overpopulation of free-roaming horses in the Sitgreaves National Forest


